Friends Of Baddesley Common

Newsletter 3 - February 2010

On Saturday 30th January we managed to make a start at clearing the Lower Common. The weather was cold but crisp, so there was no mud, and the hard work kept us warm. We also managed to finish well before the pub closed! Below is a selection of pictures showing how it went.













This coming Saturday (20th) we will be meeting at 9am at The Wheel, to clear more of the Lower Common, and would love to see you there. It doesn't matter if you are there for half an hour or a few hours, every attendee makes a big difference. Our website is now up and running, and shows a small selection of pictures of the Common and some of the things that can be found on it. We aim to give a photographic record of the progress we make.

See 'www.friendsofbaddesleycommon.org.uk'.



We hope you can join us!

